


Dozket No. 50-382 'Wn.—;!*ﬂ. s

Mr. J. G. Dewease "k"‘v\g WM‘_
Senior Vice President - Nuclear Cperations
Louisiana Power and Light Compary hmru.,\ 'le=

317 Baronne St., Mail Unit 17
New Orleans, Lousiana 70160 = X awd 3,
Dear Mr, Dewease:

SUBJECT: STATUS OF INSERVICE INSPECTION APPROVAL

Our contractor qif completed the review of your Inservice Inspection
-

R ——

program through Revis‘ogjlﬁiﬁch was submitted to us by Louisiana Power and

Light Yetter date We are in the final staces of preparing

our Safety Evaluat ope to ‘teue the formal weddedsletter before the end

o” the refueling outace which is scheduled to begin in April 1988, Pending the
“Hea

issuance of thet—wselied letter, LPEL should continue to implement the precram

described through Revision ?.W%mm

Sincerely,

Jose A, Calvo, Diractor

Project Divecturate - 1V

Pivision of Reactor Projects - 111,
IV, V and Special Profects

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/enclosure:
See next pace
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> % UNITED STATES
' b @ 2 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
X WASHINGTON, D. C. 20855

March 25, 1988

Docket No. 50-382

Mr. J. G. Dewease
Senior Vice President - Nuclear Operations
Loufsiana Power and Light Company
317 Baronne St., Mail Unit 17
New Crleans, Lousiana 70160
Dear Mr, Dewease:
SUBJECT: STATUS OF INSERVICE INSPECTION APPROVAL

Our contractor has completed the review of your !nservice Inspection
program through Revision 2, The staff has reviewed the differences between
Pevisfons 2 and 3, which was submitted to us by Loufsiana Power and Light
letter dated Novemher 20, 1987, We are in the final stages of preparing cur
Safety Evaluation of your 'rogram and hope to issue the formal letter before
the end of the refueling outage which 1s scheduled to begin in April 1988,
Pending the fssuance of this letter, LPAL should continue to implement the
program described through Revision 3,

Sincerely,

> ; (:‘ k,” & {/V' ~ #
"L g A s

Jose A, Calvo, Director

Project Directorate - 1V

Pivision of Reactor Projects - III,
IV, V and Special Projects

cc: See next page



Mr, Jerrold G. Dewease
Louisiana Power & Light Company

ce:
W. Malcolm Stevenson, Esq.
Monroe & Leman

1432 Whitney Building

New Orleans, Louisiana 70103

Mr. E. Blake

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
2300 N Street, NW

Washington, D.C. 20037

Resident Inspector/Waterford NPS
Post Office Box 822
Killona, Louisiana 70066

Mr. Ralph T, Lally

Mana?or of Quality Assurance
Middle South Services, Inc.
Post 0ffice Box 61000

New Orleans, Louisfana 70161

Chairman

Louisiana Public Service Commission
One American Place, Suite 1630
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70825-1697

Mr. R, F. Burski, Actin

Nuclear Safety ard Poqu'atory Affairs Manager

Louisiana Power 8 Light Company
317 Baronre Street
New Orleans, Louisfana 70112

Waterford 3

Regfonal Administrator, Region IV

U.S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of Executive Direstor for
Operations

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000

Arlington, Texas 76011

Mr. William H. Spell, Administrator
Nuclear Energy Division

Office of Environmental Affairs
Post Office Box 14690

Baton Rouge, Louisfana 70898

President, Police Jury
St. Charles Parish
Hahnville, Louisfana 70057






